BOARD of SUPERVISORS



City Hall
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244
San Francisco, CA 94102-4689
Tel. No. (415) 554-5184
Fax No. (415) 554-5163
TDD/TTY No. (415) 554-5227

MEMORANDUM

TO: Jeffrey Tumlin, Executive Director, San Francisco Municipal

Transportation Agency

Christopher Gan, Interim Controller-Treasurer, BART Michelle Bouchard, Chief Operating Officer, Cal Train

Adam Van de Water, Executive Director, Transbay Joint Powers Authority

Tilly Chang, Executive Director, County Transportation Authority

FROM: Erica Major, Assistant Clerk, Land Use and Transportation Committee

DATE: September 23, 2022

SUBJECT: HEARING MATTER INTRODUCED

The Board of Supervisors' Land Use and Transportation Committee has received the following hearing request, introduced by Supervisor Dorsey on September 20, 2022:

File No. 221015

Hearing to discuss existing and future options for secured bike parking in San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency (SFMTA) parking garages and transit stations, including but not limited to BART, Cal Train and interagency terminals; and requesting SFMTA, BART, Cal Train, Transbay Joint Powers Authority, and the San Francisco County Transportation Authority to report.

If you have any comments or reports to be included with the file, please forward them to me at the Board of Supervisors, City Hall, Room 244, 1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, San Francisco, CA 94102.

cc: Kate Breen, San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency
Janet Martinsen, San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency
Joel Ramos, San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency
Michaela Morales, BART
Lily Madjus Wu, Transbay Joint Powers Authority
Angela Tsao, County Transportation Authority
Jen Shader, County Transportation Authority
Cynthia Fong, County Transportation Authority